JA EVl CIR/JPS/GEN/0037

PUBLIC SCHOOL 14™ June, 2023

Dear Parents,
Greeting of the day!

With an aim to provide Better & Improved Transport Services, we have decided to outsource

the Transport Services to MRQ Services.

The agency will ensure the following:-

A o

There are NO changes in Transport Fees.
Maximum travelling time for a student will not be more than 45 to 50 minutes (even at the longest route)
All the buses will have GPS tracking via SMS services.
All vehicles will be AC.
Transport fees from July quarter onwards will be collected by MRQ in School Campus.
The Transport Incharges deputed by MRQ services are :-
a. Mr. Jitendra Sharma, Contact No. 9929111503
b. Mr. Vishal Sharma, Contact No. 9929111504
The representatives of the transport agency will have their office in the school premises - next to
Gate No. 2
The new Transport Incharges will be contacting the parents of the existing transport users for
verifying the route as well as pick up & drop time for the student once the school reopens after the

Summer Break.

Thanking You,
Regards,

Ms. Archana Pal Singh
Principal



